
Emma Jones

Sent: 18 February 2023 20:27
To: Planning Enquiries <planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection Planning Application 222138

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Planning application 222138
Dear Sirs,

I would like to put in an objection to the planning application number 222138 for the 
Three Elms Development. We live in Credenhill and are very concerned about the 
extra traffic that this will generate, the roads are already very busy and on a regular 
basis gridlocked along Whitecross Road, Grandstand Road, Westfaling street into 
town. Where is all this extra haffic going to go? We are also very concerned about 
the amount of arable farmland and beautiful countryside that this is going to destroy, 
this is a natural floodplain area that has flooded on many occasions and a wonderful 
habitat for wildlife. Shocking that this is all being overlooked when we should be 
trying to preserve our countryside.

Hoping that you will reconsider this application.

Yours sincerely,

Emma Jones
Resident from Credenhill

Sent from my iPad


